
BOIL WATER NOTICE EXTENDED TO NORTHERN 
AREAS OF CHEEKTOWAGA 
  
Loss of pressure in northern parts of the Erie County Water Authority system  
 
Sections north of Broadway in the Town of Cheektowaga have been added to the areas impacted by the Boil 
Water Notice following Wednesday night's system outage.  
The decision to add this section is the result of calls received from customers reporting "low pressure" or "no 
water" Wednesday night, and brown water Thursday.  
This area joins the Towns of Amherst, Clarence, Lancaster, Newstead, Pembroke, Darien and Villages of 
Williamsville, Depew, and Corfu as those affected by the notice since early this morning.  
For more information, please contact ECWA Customer Service at 849-8444, or the Erie County Department of 
Health at 961-6800.  
 


